
July 10, 2003

Dr. Charles E. McQueary
Under Secretary for Science and Technology
U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
Washington, D.C.  20528

Dear Dr. McQueary:

I would like to thank you and the Department of Homeland Security (DHS) for co-hosting and
then actively participating in the State Outreach Workshop conducted at the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission’s (NRC's) Headquarters on June 17 and June 18, 2003.  The goal of the workshop
was to provide a forum for the exchange of ideas among State homeland security officers,
State liaison officers, and our two agencies.  Thank you for the considerable time that your
staff, particularly Susan Reingold, invested in preparing for the workshop, and the time devoted
by you in giving the keynote speech.  The many positive comments and feedback received from
the participants were evidence of achieving the goal.

The DHS and NRC both have responsibilities related to the integrated response to threats at
nuclear facilities and workshops of this nature are essential to the success of this effort.  I
expect that we will continue working together in communicating with the State and local
government agencies and with the public on the important mission before us.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Roy P. Zimmerman, Director
Office of Nuclear Security
  and Incident Response



July 10, 2003

Dr. Charles E. McQueary
Under Secretary for Science and Technology
Office of State & Local Government Coordination
U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
Washington, D.C.  20528

Dear Dr. McQueary:

I would like to thank you and the Department of Homeland Security (DHS) for co-hosting and
then actively participating in the State Outreach Workshop conducted at the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission’s (NRC's) Headquarters on June 17 and June 18, 2003.  The goal of the workshop
was to provide a forum for the exchange of ideas among State homeland security officers,
State liaison officers, and our two agencies.  Thank you for the considerable time that your
staff, particularly Susan Reingold, invested in preparing for the workshop, and the time devoted
by you in giving the keynote speech.  The many positive comments and feedback received from
the participants were evidence of achieving the goal.

The DHS and NRC both have responsibilities related to the integrated response to threats at
nuclear facilities and workshops of this nature are essential to the success of this effort.  I
expect that we will continue working together in communicating with the State and local
government agencies and with the public on the important mission before us.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Roy P. Zimmerman, Director
Office of Nuclear Security
  and Incident Response
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